
 

 

 

 

 

     Jessop Stockwell Federation 
Lead Headteacher: Ms A.Parker 

 

Friday 26th March 2021 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I write to address some concerns that have been brought to my attention regarding my recent letter about 
arrangements for the early Friday finish.  
 
Firstly, I would like to apologise for any confusion or concern that this has caused. I would like to assure you that 
the After School Club provision on a Friday afternoon is being put in place as a temporary measure, to help 
families who have been required for many months now to collect children at lunchtime on a Friday, in order to 
maintain the safety measures around our bubbles. 
 
The survey we are running now is to establish what the demand might be for after school provision on Friday 
afternoons for as long as the current, temporary pandemic constraints are in place in our schools. 
 
I would like to reassure you that the full curriculum is still being delivered through the week. There is never any 
compromise on the quality of education we provide for our children. 
  
We know how hard it has been for some parents to combine early finishes with working hours and hope that this 
offer of provision can go some way towards helping ease these pressures.  
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Ms A. Parker                         Mr K. Baffoe 

Lead Headteacher                Head of School 


